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22nd January 24’ 

 
 
Re: Richmond Retirement Village – Fortnightly Visits 
 
Dear Park Lane Family, 
 
We are thrilled to inform you that your child has been chosen to take part in fortnightly visits 
to Richmond Retirement Village as part of our journey to further the enrichment of art both 
in school and in the wider community. This will involve them visiting the local residents at a 
retirement home to take part in different art activities on a two-week basis: the first visit will 
be on Thursday 22nd February. We hope that this will be a wonderful experience for our 
Griffins and are looking forward to seeing the relationships with the residents develop as the 
year progresses. Earlier in the academic year we had a previous cohort of children who have 
thoroughly enjoyed this experience and we hope your child will have the opportunity to do 
the same.  
 
The selected children will leave school mid morning, spend an hour at the retirement village 
completing an arts activity, and then enjoy lunch with the residents before returning back to 
school. Lunch can be provided by the retirement village themselves or children can bring 
packed lunch or request a sandwich bag: please can we kindly ask that you specifiy 
this on the Google Form when giving consent by so that arrangements can be 
considered.  
 
As always, we thank you for your cooperation and support during this time. Should you wish 
to discuss any of the contents mentioned in this letter, do not hesitate to contact the office 
and ask to speak with Mrs Glover. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
J Glover 
Arts Team 


